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Date:  July 29, 2024 
 
To:  All Responding Vendors 
 
From:  Teresa Deaton-Reese, CPPB, CPPO 
  Indiana Department of Administration 
   
Subject: Cancellation of  Request for RFP-25-79724 - Regional Evidence Based School & Community Prevention 

Program Statewide Evaluation 
 
Family and Social Services Administration, Division of Mental Health and Addiction has decided to cancel RFP-25-79724, 
Regional Evidence Based School & Community Prevention Program.  
 
We thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Indiana and look forward to working with you on future 
projects, should they become available.   
 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Teresa Deaton-Reese, CPPB, CPPO 
Procurement Consultant 
Indiana Department of Administration 
 


